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Dear Parents,

Elements
Primary School

Creative - Unigue - Innovative

I can hardly believe the end of the week is here again already! We have had a super week at
school and are glad so many of you have been able to join us for our events.

Thank you firstly to all those of you who joined us for our Phonics workshop on Thursday. We had
19 attendees which is a great response. Thank you to those who have given us feedback online.
It is always helpful to know if we are offering the workshops that are needed.

Another thank you to those of you who attended and donated to our Macmillan coffee morning.
We were thrilled with the gorgeous baked goods you shared - they were delicious!

Miss S Horshrough
Executive Principal
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Wwe may be small in number but together
we can make a big difference. With your
help, support and donations our coffee
morning raised £81.94 for Macmillan! A
great result, thank you.

Parent Portal

You will all have received an email now with your log in details
for our Parent Portal. Please could you log on and update any
outstanding personal details for your child, If you have any
problems using the Parent Portal please speak to Mrs Grainger
in the office.
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Aforward looking reminder that we willbe holding our parent
consultation meetings on the 16th & 18th of October, (16th - Spm
-6.30pm & 18th-3pm-4.30pm)

Appointments will be available to book inthe next week. These
will be bookable through the Parent Portal. You will be notified
when these are going ive on the portal so you can book your
appointment at the most convenient time,

IFyou have not yet beenable tolog on to the Parent Portal please
speak to Mrs Grainger in the school offie,
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